
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

10 March 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

Year 8 Preferences 2023  

Your child has been allocated Pathway B for their Preferences. This means they need to select 

one Humanities subject and five other subjects. They will also be asked to select one reserve 

choice. A confirmation letter of allocated subjects will be sent in June.  

Please ensure you have spent time watching the Preference process presentation and subject 

videos available on the Preferences webpage on our main School website. 

https://www.thehambleschool.co.uk/preferences-2023/ 

Please complete the following form to indicate preferences: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aZsq_XG0WEmUdjiv6gOlfdCvctCPzZx

BqVONv57GfoRUQzgyNlE1OFU2MEhOR1I1Wkc0MTNHRVhHMC4u  The deadline for 

completed forms is Wednesday 29 March. 

Should you have any further questions with regards to preferences please contact Mrs Turner via 

general@thehambleschool.co.uk 

 

Mrs S Turner 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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